
REMINDERS

CONTROL

CHRONICLES 
D o n a l d  B o o t h  &  J a s o n  C h u r c h  
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O N  T H E  M A T S

PARENTS PORTAL

Join our Facebook community group;
Control Jiu Jitus Parents Portal. This is

a platform where our members can
keep up to date with volunteer

opportunities and information about
the club. 

NO CLASS

All classes on October 10 are
cancelled.

Happy Thanksgiving 

BJJ SASK ANNUAL

MEMBERSHIP

Fill out your membership @
www.saskbjj.ca/membership

Head Instructor is
 Jason Church

$25 Adult $20 youth

+We strongly encourage front door pick up and drop off.
Our viewing area can become congested during peak pick
up and drop off times. 
+All athletes must bring indoor sandals and wear them
when walking to the mats and washrooms.
+Good hygiene is essential to a healthy training
environment. Please wash your Gi and trim your
finger/toenails. 
+Bring a water bottle.
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FUNDRAISING

GOALS

Our Parent Committee
has set out to raise funds
to purchase competition
mats.  With the purchase
of these mats Control can
host tournaments, and
rent them out for added
gym revenue. 

In the past we have
partnered with Mosaic
Stadium for floor
placement/removal, Kid's
Sport for parking lot
security, and with the
Scotties Tournament of
Hearts for recycling
removal.

Watch the Parent Portal
for updates on future
fundraising events.

If you have any
suggestions for events
please comment on the
Parent Portal.

Private Lesson
Talk to Professor Church

or Coach Donald for
details
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         MOOSE JAW'S BEST MARTIAL ARTS INSTRUCTOR 2021

P r o f e s s o r  C h u r c h  r e c e i v e d  t h e  A w a r d  f o r  M o o s e   
 J a w ' s  B e s t  M a r t i a l  A r t s  I n s t r u c t o r  2 0 2 1
 

                             COVID 19 UPDATE
In light of the ongoing COVID-19 outbreak, we are following the guidelines of  the
Saskatchewan Health Authority. We are also in contact with Sask BJJ, staying up to
date on their recommendations for a safe training environment and programming.

Do not send your child to class if they are displaying and symptoms of Covid-19,
seasonal flu, or have been in contact with a probable or confirmed cased  of Covid-
19.

We will be implementing a Door to Mat Protocol. Please don your mask when
entering the training facility. You may remove your mask just prior to stepping on
the mats.  
 

 


